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 Μinutes of the meeting 

 
1st Preliminary Meeting, Monday, 23rd November 2020, 

09.30 am – 13.30 pm CET* Via Google Meet 

 

 

The 1st Preliminary meeting was organized almost 3 weeks after the onset 

of the IPAT activities on Nov 1st. The aim of the meeting was to have all 

partners meet with each other and initiate planning and coordination 

among them. The specific objectives were to agree on the next steps 

needed before the Kick off meeting scheduled in January, plan the 

respective activities as described in IO1 and organize the work as per the 

communication and management. 

During the Preliminary meeting the partners had the opportunity to get to 

know each other in person and to share a detailed description of all actors 

involved in the program. Specifically, presentations of the partner 

institutions were made by: 

1. Child and Adolescent’s Centre: Haris Tortorelis.  

2. Greek Carers’ Network EPIONI: Spyros Zorbas 

3. Gaziantep Universitesi: Şehnaz Sakici. 

4. Società cooperativa sociale Controvento ONLUS: Luca Pagliaricci. 

5. ASOCIACION DE PADRES DE PERSONAS CON AUTISMO DE 

BURGOS: Javier Arnáiz Sancho. 

 

The Project Scientific Coordinator Dr Nikoletta Mavroeidi chaired the opening 

session where an extensive presentation of the program, schedule and 

activities that are due to take place during the first months. Distribution of tasks 

was described. Partners agreed that the Kick off meeting of the project, initially 

scheduled to be held in Athens, will be organised online end of January, dates 

to be defined. The same consideration was addressed as per the 2nd 

transnational meeting, initially scheduled to be held in Gaziantep Turkey. 



 

 

The project manager Mr. Haris Tortorelis presented the organization of the 

work: opening of a google drive with the respective files by topic and partner 

will be kept, development of a contact list by country and partner to be 

complemented, as well as financial issues. In particular, due to the covid 19 

pandemic, a relevant document of the national agency was presented with 

instructions on changes and modifications that can be made if the pandemic 

does not allow the international trips of the program to take place. 

The meeting ended with the expression of the partners’ expectations for a 

fruitful collaboration in order to achieve the objectives of the project and with 

scheduling  the next meeting. 


